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Tuesday 28
th
 November 2017 

 
 

YEAR 2 DELAMERE RESIDENTIAL 
Thursday 8

th
 to Friday 9

th
 March 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers, 
 
 
In the Spring Term, we will be offering our Year 2 children the opportunity to take part in an overnight 
residential visit to the Delamere Forest Education Centre.  As part of the visit, the children will take part in a 
number of different activities including den building and a habitat adventure walk in the forest.  We will also be 
using our experiences to develop our learning when we return to school. 
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am on Thursday 8

th
 March 2018 and will be returning to school 

at approximately 3.30pm on Friday 9
th
 March 2018.  We will be asking children to bring a packed lunch with 

them on the Thursday – please indicate below if you would like school to provide your child with a packed 
lunch. 
 
The total cost for the residential will be £71.00.  This includes; transportation to and from the centre, evening 
meal on the Thursday, breakfast and lunch on the Friday, overnight accommodation and two activities led be 
centre staff. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in our residential to Delamere, please complete and return the 
permission slip below, along with your £20.00 deposit by Friday 15

th
 December 2017.  Payments can be 

made in full or in instalments at the school office.  
 
Final payments are due no later than Friday 16

th
 February 2018. 

 
The following form has also been included in your pack and should be returned to school by Friday 15

th
 

December 2017: 
 

 Parental Consent/Permission Form 
 
More information about our residential can be found on the school website and additional information, 
including kit lists and medicine forms will be sent out in the Spring Term closer to the visit. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the residential visit, please contact the school office or speak to Mrs 
Duckett or Mrs Knight. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
Mrs Duckett, Mrs Knight and the Year 2 Team 
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YEAR 2 DELAMERE RESIDENTIAL 
Thursday 8

th
 to Friday 9

th
 March 2018 

 
Please complete and return to school by Friday 15

th
 December 2017 

 
 

Child’s 
Name: 

 
 

 

Please tick the appropriate boxes below: 
 

PERMISSION 

□  I/we give permission for our child to attend the Year 2 Residential to the Delamere Activity Centre on 8-9
th
 

March 2018.  We will complete and return the Parental Consent Form (overnight stay). 
 
 

PAYMENT 

□   I/we have included the £20.00 Deposit and understand that the total payment of £71.00 must be made by 

Friday 16
th
 February 2018 

 
OR 
 

□  I/we have included the total payment of £71.00. 

 
 

PACKED LUNCH 

□  I/we would like our child to have a packed lunch provided by school on Thursday 8
th
 March. 

 
OR 
 

□  I/we will provide our child with a packed lunch from home on Thursday 8
th
 March. 

 
 

DIETARY NEEDS 
If your child has any specific dietary needs/allergies/intolerances, please give us details here: 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Signed:  Date:  
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